
F\tE 

lUf'-L^l-Cr^ -(Srx 

From: Bonnie [mailto:cintibonnie@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 12:12 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX - Proposed Pipeline Through Blue Ash, OH 

I just learned of Duke Energy's plan to put a natural gas pipeline through my community (Blue 
Ash, OH). I'm sincerely shocked that the project got this far without any information being 
provided to impacted residents. 

The reason I have loved northeast Hamilton County is because it has been such a safe and secure 
place to raise my family. This pipeline has the potential to shatter that feeling, not to mention 
absolutely devastate property values. As far as resale, it won't matter how safe it is alleged to 
be. There have been enough catastrophes in the news to make prospective buyers run the other 
way. It won't take long for a community of choice to deteriorate. 

Surely there are more rural or industrial areas that would be safer for such a project than a highly 
populated residential community. What a betrayal of trust by out government. Please let me 
know what we can do, with your help, to avoid this threat to our health and homes. 

Bonnie A. Esrig 
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